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June 6,2016

Re: Notice of the Geauga-Trumbull Solid Waste Management District's Intent to
Designate Facilities for the Receipt of Solid Waste Generated Within c;eauga
andlor Trumbull. Counties .

Dear Township Trustees:

On Jure 2, 201 €3 the Board of Directors ("Boarcl") of the Geauga-TrumbulISolid
Waste Management District ("District") duly enacted a resolution declaring its. intent to
designate NEO-ARC, LLC, 1400 Front Stre~t,Warren,Ohio 44484 for the receipt of
solid waste generated within Geauga and/or TrumbullCbunties. SpecificallY,in
conformance with Revised Code §343.014,th~ Board ha? determined thatin order to
fulfill the requirements of the current Solid Waste Management Plan ("Plan"), which was·
approved by the Director of the Ohio EPA on January 5, 2007, it believes it necessary to
designate facilities for the receipt of solid waste generated within Geauga andlor
Trumbull counties. The designation of facilities is intended ..to insure the adequate
finance implementation. of the. Plan by way of desig nating soud waste facilities to which
all solid waste generated withinthe District must be taken,and to execute a designation
contract with such solid waste facilities pursuant to which a contract fee will be paid to
the Board asoonsideration for the Board's designation of anysolid waste facility. The
contract fee shall be five dollars and fifty cents ($5.50) per ton.

The District. desires to ·obtain public comment towards the designation of MEO-
ARC, LLC for this purpose, and thus, a copy of said resolution is available for inspection
at the District. You may submitwritten comments from June 16, 2016 thrbughJuly12,
2016 to the District office c/o. Robert Villers. ApubHc hearing will be held on July 25,
2016 at .10:00 a.m -., at the Dlstrtct's, You, and anyone who has an interest in making
comments toward the District's intent to. designate this facility, are welcome to attend
the public hearing arid be heard.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Sincerely,

~U1l~
Robert Villers
Director


